
Council Order: 2025-048  Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard 
June 23, 2025 
 

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for HVAC System 
 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer an additional $40,428 from the 
certified General Fund free cash to purchase, repair or maintain the Town Hall HVAC system 
previously approved in Order #2025-029 and Order #2025-042. 

 

Explanation: The Town Council has voted two previous Council Orders.  It was anticipated that 
the rebates could be deducted from the price before the final invoice.  However, the project must 
be completed before the rebates can be applied for.  The rebates will go to the general fund when 
received. Thank you. 

 


